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The William Henry Smith School 

8th February 2022 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
RE: FEBRUARY HALF TERM 2022 
 
The school will close for the above holiday on Friday 18th February and students will be 
transported home from school at 1pm. 
 
Students are due back in school on Tuesday 1st March at 10.45am. In all cases, transport will 
be informed and be in place. 
 
As we resume some normality, the intention is to revert back to the 9.45am finish on the half 
term breaks after the summer holidays.  We are conscious that we have several new families 
and therefore Mrs Ackroyd will communicate directly after the half term break. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 
 
We hope you stay safe over the half-term. 
 

T Clarke 
 

Tom Clarke 

Admin Assistant 
 


